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Dear Parents/Carers

Due to the change in circumstances regarding COVID-19 a series of questions have been asked by parents. We can answer them as the situation stands currently, however, you will be aware of the fluctuating nature of the government responses so they be subject to change. We will keep you informed to the best of our knowledge.
1.       Now South Yorksire is in tier 3 will nursery remain open for children to attend?

Yes Nursery will remain open for all children and we will be maintaining our bubbles for the safety and wellbeing of our families and staff.
2.
I currently split my childcare between nursery and family, will I be able to increase my sessions at nursery if required?
If we have capacity we will be happy to increase sessions. You will need to check with nursery office for availability.

3.
If we are self-isolating and my child is unable to attend nursery will I be charged?
Yes, nursery fees will still apply unless we have closed a bubble and requested your child to self-isolate. This is the situation at present due to government support packages. However this may be subject to change when the current schemes expire. Children are allocated 2 weeks holiday where no nursery fees are appled, this can be used at this time.  If you have irregular sessions to accommodate shift patterns, fees will be calculated on average attendance. 

4.
How will I be notified if my childs bubble is closed?

We will attempt to contact you by telephone and will send a email to you.

5.
 Are staff wearing face coverings within the nursery?
No, we are following official guidance which states that staff do not need to wear face coverings within the setting for the wellbeing for the children. Staff are wearing face coverings when collecting children from the door due to the close contact with adults and to enable us to greet the children with a cuddle.

6. 
Can children who attend 2 settings continue to do so?

Currently yes, however if there are any changes to the guidance we will inform you.

If you have any questions I have not covered please do not hesitate to contact nursery.
Thank you for your continued support and lets all stay safe and well.
Kind regards

Julie
